

EDUCATIONAL ASSOCIATION OF WORCESTER, INC. 397 Grove Street, Worcester, Massachusetts 01605 (508) 791-3296

October 2, 2015

Mayor Joseph Petty c/o Dr. Helen Friel Clerk of the School Committee 20 Irving St. Worcester, MA 01609

Dear Mayor Petty:

This letter is meant to notify you that the EAW is hereby exercising its right to enter into negotiations over successor collective bargaining agreements for the following contracts:

Bus Drivers (Aides to the Physically Handicapped)
Bus Monitors
Units A & B
Instructional Assistants
Parent Liaisons
ESL Tutors
OT/PT Assistants

Please advise your counsel to contact my office in order to arrange negotiation dates. Thank you and we look forward to a successful bargaining process.

Yours truly, Beth Knake

Beth Kaake

Executive Secretary/MTA Consultant

:eb

C.

Dr. Melinda Boone John Hennessey Atty. Sean Sweeney Mark Brophy Leonard Zalauskas



